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Comment:
As others have stated well, existing laws and procedures put renters at a disadvantage and are skewed to favor
landlords. The proposed changes are baby steps towards putting these parties on equal footing and should be
adopted.
I am a lawyer, former Ann Arbor City Councilmember, and board member of the Washtenaw Housing Alliance.


